

Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Mr. Paul Bulcke Chief Executive Officer Nestlé Nestlé HealthCare Nutrition 445 State Street

Fremont, Michigan 49412

Dear Mr. Bulcke:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

William J. Johnson

Executive Director

Attachment

Sincerely,



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Philip Blake
President
Bayer Corporation
Corporate Communications
Whippany, New Jersey 07981

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Blake:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. David Acker President & Chief Executive Officer Sleepy's Corporate Headquarters 1000 South Oyster Bay Road Hicksville, New York 11801

CHRIS COLLINS
Vice President
North Las Vegas Police Officers
Association

Dear Mr. Acker:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Mr. Kazuo Ohara President Toyota North America 19001 South Western Avenue Department WC11 Torrance, California 90509

Dear Mr. Ohara:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE
President
Florida Police Benevolent
Association

Mr. Robert Susa President InventHelp 217 9th Street

CHRIS COLLINS
Vice President
North Las Vegas Police Officers
Association

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15222

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City Dear Mr. Susa:

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE
President
Florida Police Benevolent
Association

Mr. Tom Feeney Chief Executive Officer Safelite Glass Corp. 2400 Farmers Drive Columbus, Ohio 43235

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Feeney:

Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

JOHN A. FLYNN

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel Mr. James Dyson Founder Dyson Inc. 600 W. Chicago Avenue

Suite 275 Chicago, Illinois 60654

Dear Mr. Dyson:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Ms. Carol Raphael Board Chair AARP 601 E Street, NW Washington, D.C. 20049

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Ms. Raphael:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Tim Sullivan
President & Chief Executive Officer
Ancestry Inc. Corporate Headquarters
360 West 4800 North
Provo, Utah 84604

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. A. Davis StarVista/Time Life P.O. Box 8988 Pueblo, Colorado 81008

CHRIS COLLINS
Vice President
North Las Vegas Police Officers
Association

Dear Mr. Davis:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. David Kong Chief Executive Officer Best Western Headquarters 6201 N 24th Parkway Phoenix, Arizona 85016

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Kong:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Hyoung -Keun Lee Chief Executive Officer & Vice Chairman Kia Motors Coporation 111 Peters Canyon Road Irvine, California 92606

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Lee:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Tony Nicely Chief Executive Officer GEICO 5260 Western Avenue Chevy Chase, Maryland 20076

CHRIS COLLINS
Vice President
North Las Vegas Police Officers
Association

Dear Mr. Nicely:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

> JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Mr. Joseph R. Sivewright Chief Executive Officer Nestlé Purina PetCare Company P.O. Box 1326

Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania 18703

Dear Mr. Sivewright:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

William J. Johnson

Executive Director

Attachment

Sincerely,



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Zan Guerry
President & Chairman of the Board
Chattem, Inc.
1715 West 38th Street
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37409

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Guerry:

Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

JOHN A. FLYNN

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS
Vice President
North Las Vegas Police Officers
Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Mr. Jeffrey Ansell Chief Executive Officer The Sun Products Corporation 920 Sylvan Avenue 2nd Floor Engelwood Cliffs, New Jersey 07632

Dear Mr. Ansell:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Adam Stewart Chief Executive Officer Sandals 4950 Southwest 72nd Avenue Miamia, Florida 33155

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

Dear Mr. Stewart:

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel Mr. Alex Gorsky Chairman & Chief Executive Officer Johnson & Johnson One Johnson & Johnson Plaza Room WH-2133 New Brunswick, New Jersey 08933

Dear Mr. Gorsky:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

William J. Johnson

Executive Director

Attachment

Sincerely,



Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 (703) 549-0775 ~ (800) 322-NAPO ~ Fax: (703) 684-0515 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

June 17, 2015

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Mr. Joseph R. Tomkinson Chairman & Chief Executive Officer Impac Mortgage Corp. One City Boulevard West Suite 200 Orange, California 92868

Dear Mr. Tomkinson:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

William J. Johnson

Executive Director

Attachment

Sincerely,



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

<u>FFICERS</u> Juli

MICHAEL McHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER
Parliamentarian
Police Officers Labor Council
of Michigan

WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel June 17, 2015

Ms. Irene Rosenfeld Chairman & Chief Executive Officer Mondelēz International 100 Deforest Ave East Hanover, New Jersey 07936

Dear Ms. Rosenfeld:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director



Representing America's Finest

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

June 17, 2015

MICHAEL MCHALE President Florida Police Benevolent Association

Mr. Sergio Marchionne Chief Executive Officer Fiat Chrysler Automobiles P.O. Box 21-8004 Auburn Hills, Michigan 48321

CHRIS COLLINS Vice President North Las Vegas Police Officers Association

JOHN A. FLYNN Recording Secretary Patrolmen's Benevolent Association of New York City

SEAN M. SMOOT Treasurer Police Benevolent & Protective Association of Illinois

TODD HARRISON Sergeant-at-Arms Combined Law Enforcement Associations of Texas

MARC KOVAR Executive Secretary New Jersey State Policemen's Benevolent Association

RICHARD WEILER Parliamentarian Police Officers Labor Council of Michigan

> WILLIAM J. JOHNSON Executive Director and General Counsel

Dear Mr. Marchionne:

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I write to inform you that we have sent the attached letter to CNN, expressing outrage and serious concern with a statement made by CNN anchor Fredricka Whitfield on June 13, 2015. During her program, Ms. Whitfield referred to a gunman who attempted to murder police officers, as "courageous and brave."

We understand that your company advertises its products on CNN, and we urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, which continues to vilify police officers.

Ms. Whitfield's outrageous and irresponsible statement not only disrespects law enforcement officers, but also endangers the lives of officers. Such statements, which continue to be made by CNN anchors, have lead to increased tension in communities across the nation.

We urge you to pull your advertisements from this network, whose anchors continue to mischaracterize the law enforcement community and the selfless work they do each and every day.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0774.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William J. Johnson Executive Director